
From: Denis Winterbottom <Denis.Winterbottom@southnorthants.gov.uk>  

Sent: 25 September 2019 16:24 

To: Northampton Gateway <NorthamptonGateway@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Cc: Mignano, Kate <KATE.MIGNANO@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: Northampton Gateway Rail Freight Interchange DCO- TR050006  

 

 

Dear Sir  

 

Northampton Gateway Rail Freight Interchange DCO- TR050006 

 

I refer to the recent invitation to Interested Parties to  comment on the responses provided by the 

applicant to the questions raised by the Secretary of State for Transport in the letter of 22 August. 

The South Northamptonshire Council would make the following response :-  

 

The Council  is satisfied with the assessment methodology and conclusions within the Environmental 

Statement Appendix 9.11, and with the assessment methodology and conclusions of the further air 

quality assessment undertaken for construction of the Roade Bypass and A508 corridor and Other 

Highway Mitigation Measures, including the assessment of the off-site construction traffic and on-

site construction plant and vehicles emissions for all construction locations. It  has no further 

comment with regard to  Questions 1 and 2 posed by Secretary of State and the responses provided 

by the applicant. 

 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

Denis Winterbottom 

Principal Planning Officer -  Development Management 

Place & Growth Directorate 

South Northamptonshire Council 

Direct Dial tel : 01327 322109   |   Dept tel : 01327 322237  

The Forum , Moat Lane, Towcester, Northants. NN12 6AD. 

email denis.winterbottom@southnorthants.gov.uk. 

mailto:denis.winterbottom@southnorthants.gov.uk


www.southnorthants.gov.uk  

Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil   

Follow us on Twitter @SNorthantsCouncil   

 

 

 

 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 

information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 

recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  

 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 

viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 

You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).  

 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 

and does not impose a 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.southnorthants.gov.uk%2F&data=02%7C01%7CNorthamptonGateway%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C0edd478dc9784ada801708d741cc7325%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C0%7C637050218678042251&sdata=lFBTw8AHGzc%2FM9%2Fa83f%2FSrnnoaNnj2O9joBULGdLhEQ%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fsouthnorthantscouncil&data=02%7C01%7CNorthamptonGateway%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C0edd478dc9784ada801708d741cc7325%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C0%7C637050218678052247&sdata=eX5gkzFAZ6Zm6jujBUekajfHDTv4VZKlZF1pFwhQXW4%3D&reserved=0

